MINUTES OF FLORIDA UTILITIES COORDINATING COMMITTEE

The quarterly meeting of the Florida Utilities Coordinating
Committee was held at the Ridgewood Hotel, Daytona Beach, Florida,
Friday, February 20, 1942, The following members were present:
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The meeting was called to order at 10:20 A. M. by the Chair-
man, H, V. Street. Minutes of the previous meeting were read by
the secretary, and there being no corrections they were approved
as read.

Mr. Faraon was asked to give a report of his committies'
finding concerning the newer type construction of the tele phone
terminal boxes. MNr. Faraon read a number of letters which had been
received by him from various different utility companies concerning
their opinion of this type construction. There had been no definite
decision made by the committee of what action the committee would
recormend. There was a lengbthy discussion concerning this subject
and decision was finally made that the telephone company and the
power company should come to a mutual agreement in the territory
where this construction was being used.

Mr. A. B, Green, engineer of the Florida Railroad Commission,
was asked to comment on the R. R. crossing specifications which
were being revised at this time. Mr. Green passed out copies of the
old rules, regulations and specifications, both Part One and Part
Two. These copies were marked with such changes which seemed nec-
essary in making this code more up to date, after going over these
changes orally. Mr. Warth suggested that copies be sent to each
member that they might study them and make any comments they wished.
It was also suggested that there be a meeting called in Tallahassee,
notify the members to be present and present such suggestions and
comments as they wish, so that any corrections could be made prior
to the printing of these new regulations.

The next meeting is to be held at Jacksonville, Florida,
Seminole Hotel, May 22. Meeting was adjourned at 12:10 P. M., to
have luncheon, which was provided by W. M. Bostwick, Florida Power
and Light Company, Daytona Beach, Florida.
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